
 

 

1575 Northeast Expressway 
Atlanta, GA 30329 

p: 404-785-7385 
f: 404-785-7586 

choa.org 

September 2021 
 

Dear parent or guardian, 

 
With children back in school during a high level of community spread of respiratory viruses, 
including COVID-19, primary care offices, urgent care centers and emergency departments are 
seeing very high volumes. In addition to seeking medical care for illnesses and other medical 
conditions, families are also coming to these facilities looking for COVID-19 testing and medical 
clearance for returning to school. This high demand for services is currently overwhelming many 
healthcare facilities. 
 
To avoid potentially long wait times and delayed well-child visits, we are asking for your help. We 
recommend you do not seek COVID-19 tests at urgent care centers, emergency departments or 
your pediatrician’s office unless you are also seeking medical care. If you only need a test, we 
recommend visiting a local COVID-19 testing site. Visit dph.georgia.gov/covidtesting for a list of 
testing locations. Note: If you live in a community where independent COVID-19 testing centers 
are not available, contact your local health department regarding testing availability before visiting 
a primary care office, urgent care center or emergency department, if it is safe to do so.   
 
Please continue to follow the guidance from the CDC, Department of Public Health and 
Department of Education regarding quarantine for children exposed to COVID-19 and for the 
isolation of children who test positive for COVID-19.  
 
Here is a list of helpful resources: 
• Symptoms of COVID-19 |CDC    
• COVID-19, who should get tested |CDC   
• Quarantine Guidance: What to do if you were exposed to someone with COVID-19 |GA DPH   
• Isolation Guidance |GA DPH   
• COVID-19 and Schools |GA DOE 
• COVID-19 Guidance for Prevention in K-12 Schools | CDC 

 
We wish you and your family a safe and successful school year as we work together to navigate 
this pandemic.  
 

Sincerely, 

James Fortenberry, MD      Brad Weselman, MD 
Chief Medical Officer     Executive Director  
Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta    The Children’s Health Network 
       
Dan Salinas, MD  
Chief Community Clinical Integration Officer   
Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta      
 
Gary Frank, MD  
Chief Quality and Patient Safety Officer 
Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta 

https://dph.georgia.gov/covidtesting
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/testing/diagnostic-testing.html#who-should-get-tested
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdph.georgia.gov%2Fcontact&data=04%7C01%7Cwilliam.matthew.linam%40emory.edu%7C02c3b6860f1c4c5b518808d961be9003%7Ce004fb9cb0a4424fbcd0322606d5df38%7C0%7C0%7C637648293361725218%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=EEdRkEwJUT8G4YJYcDGdibfl6Xn6urqJgVesqo6oJR0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdph.georgia.gov%2Fisolation-contact&data=04%7C01%7Cwilliam.matthew.linam%40emory.edu%7C02c3b6860f1c4c5b518808d961be9003%7Ce004fb9cb0a4424fbcd0322606d5df38%7C0%7C0%7C637648293361725218%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=39oJ4snUdKF2YXVFvNqad2MeawTu4K1WeYKUT%2BTbzJA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gadoe.org%2FExternal-Affairs-and-Policy%2Fcommunications%2FPages%2Fcoronavirus.aspx%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1EnaWKLJG0-gZfMYhxTRFAk_lVUbdgjEm2eI3rxAbMQK_Hxs1FqeAEUek&data=04%7C01%7Cwilliam.matthew.linam%40emory.edu%7C02c3b6860f1c4c5b518808d961be9003%7Ce004fb9cb0a4424fbcd0322606d5df38%7C0%7C0%7C637648293361735217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=CILkBmcdRoGH8j2SarSiCvJhhjotFAQMbyFEDbNyIwk%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/k-12-guidance.html

